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Online Plans Display for Route 6 Project Near Milford, Pike County

The Pennsylvania Department of Transportation (PennDOT) invites the public to an online plan
display regarding the Route 6 bridge replacement project. This project is located over Sawkill Creek
along the border of Dingman and Milford Townships, approximately 4.0 miles northwest of the
Borough of Milford.

The purpose of this project is to address structural deficiencies of the bridge and provide continued
safe and efficient crossing at this location.

The project consists of replacing of existing structure with a precast concrete arch culvert. The new
culvert with be placed in the same location as the existing structure and will allow for two 12-foot
travel lanes, one 8-foot shoulder, and one 10-foot shoulder.

The bridge will remain open with a single lane that will be controlled with temporary traffic signals
during construction. Pine Brook Road will be closed.

The project is currently in design and construction work is anticipated to take place in the 2027
construction season.

A digital version of the information will be available to view online from June 10, 2025, to July 10,
2025 by visiting the PennDOT’s website and selecting Projects Near You - District 4 Projects - Pike
County - Route 6 Over Sawkill Creek Bridge Replacement Project. There you find plans of the
proposed project and a comment form that can filled in and sent to PennDOT.
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